
Workshop on the 2019 Ticonderoga Preliminary Budget held on  
October 16, 2108 commencing at 12:00 p.m. 

Present: Joseph Giordano, Supervisor 
  Joyce Cooper, Councilwoman 
  Wayne Taylor, Councilman 
  Dorcey Crammond, Councilwoman 
  Dave Woods, Councilman 
  Tonya M. Thompson, Town Clerk 
 
Others:  Frank Basile and Chattie Van Wert 
 
Supervisor Giordano opened the meeting at noon.  They board opted not to make any 
changes today and just discussed options to reduce the levy to be below the Tax Cap. 
 
There is a possibility of carrying over fund balance to reduce the levy will be reviewed by 
the accounting department.   
 
Discussion of use of the Town's Armory was held, Silver Bay YMCA has total control 
per contract of the entire main level which equals 14,800 square feet of the total 20,000 
square feet of the building.  Further review of lease agreement will be held.   
 
Next Budget Workshop is Tuesday October 23, 2018 at noon.   
 
Workshop closed at 2:00 p.m. 
 
Respectfully submitted, Tonya M. Thompson, Town Clerk 


